From: Lynn Walters

To: ES-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: Please! No more prescribed burns in the springtime!
Date: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 7:03:42 AM

Dear Forest Service Folks,

PLEASE! NO MORE PRESCRIBED BURNS AT THIS TIME OF YEAR!
We must learn to do better.

With appreciation,

Lynn Walters



